
 

Comment on objections 122 

Anonymous 23 
1 Page 

 
 



Dear Australian Electoral Commission, 

After thorough consideration of the various community submissions and objections, I 

strongly recommend that the AEC reevaluate its decision to abolish the electorate of Higgins. 

The submissions emphasize its historical importance and excellent transport links. 

In my opinion, the electorate of Hotham should be abolished instead. It lacks a cohesive 

community of interest, is divided among local government areas, and is named after an 

historical figure. 

Should Higgins not be preserved, I urge you to consider extending Chisholm westward to 

incorporate as much of the Higgins electorate as possible. 

Thank you for taking my contribution into account. 
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